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• Thank you to every one that donated school items to our new 

students.  Mrs. Jukuri will be leading a meeting on Friday 

welcoming 28 new students and each will be walking away 

with some awesome Mason gear.  

 

• The Homecoming game will be October 11th and the dance 

will be held October 12th  

 

• As you know, the ISD made the very difficult decision to close 

the local based special education classroom.  The team has 

worked very hard to ensure that each student that was 

affected is receiving the very best education according to their 

needs.  

 

• The Senior class will be hosting a tailgate before the football 

game on Friday. The student government has done a great job 

so far this year and we look forward to their continued 

leadership.  Have you seen the parking lot?  It looks great!  

 

• Greg Owens from STAR (SAT prep) was here on Aug. 28th 

working with our teachers on how to best prepare our students 

for the SAT.  Our scores took a step backwards this year from 

where they have been in the past, but we expected that 

based on the testing history of that class.   

 

 

 

 


